
CANCELLATION NOTICE 
MARLETTE CREEK RESTORATION AND SR 28 CROSSING REALIGNMENT PROJECT 
WASHOE COUNTY, NEVADA 

 
April 30, 2025 
 
Nevada Tahoe Conservation District 
400 Dorla Ct., PO Box 915 
Zephyr Cove, Nevada 89448 
(775) 586-1610 
 
 
To All Interested Bidders: 
 
Please be advised that the public bid solicitation for the Marlette Creek Restoration and SR 28 Crossing 
Improvement Project is hereby canceled effective immediately. 
 
This decision has been made in the best interest of the project and the issuing agency, Nevada Tahoe 
Conservation District, as final permit timing is uncertain. All bids received will not be considered, and no contract 
will be awarded at this time. 
 
We appreciate the time and effort of all prospective bidders and apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact: 
 
Meghan Kelly 
District Manager and Principal Engineer 
Nevada Tahoe Conservation District 
775-524-3481 
mkelly@ntcd.org 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Meghan Kelly, P.E. 
District Manager and Principal Engineer 
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